
 

 

Celebrate the holiday 

season with the RRCA! 

 

River Raisin Ballet 

presents 

The Nutcracker 

December 6 at 2:00 & 

7:00 and  

December 7 at 3:00 

 

The RRCA presents  

Home for the Holidays 
 

December 20 at 7:30 and 

December 21 at 3:00 

Order your tickets today! 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

December News 

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

 Because of Nutcracker stage rehearsals, no 
classes will be held Monday, December 1st 

through Friday, December 5th.. This is a planned 
missed week and not a part of the 32 week 
calendar season. 

 
 A $25 deposit for each costume is now overdue. 

The average cost of a costume is between $30- 
$60. You will be invoiced for the costume 
balance in January.  

 
 No classes will be held December 23th – January 

4th.  We hope you enjoy your Holiday! 
 

 Regularly scheduled classes will be held on 
Monday, December 22nd to make up for Labor 
Day. 

 
 The theme of the Spring Performance is The 

Name Game. As we begin working on recital 
dances, we remind you that attendance is 
extremely important.. 

 
 We do not follow the Monroe Public school 

system for our snow day closings. Class 
cancellations due to inclement weather will be 
sent through text and email. Please sign up to 
receive email and text messages from the 
Remind system at www.remind.com. You can 
also check the website: 
www.riveraisincentre.org 

 
 Thank you to Lynn Fedewa, Jessica Molnar, 

Joette Zochowski, and Diane Slatinksky for 
organizing the holiday parade and tree lighting 
events. Thank you also to the dancers who 
volunteered to represent the RRCA! 

 

 Parent observation will be held this month. The 
following teachers will have parent observation 
December 8th - 12th: Alyssa, Catrina, Lisa, Mary, 
Phyllis. The remaining teachers will hold parent 
observation December 15th - 19th: Amber, Daniel, 

Gail, Jen, Karen, Kate, Melissa, and Rebecca. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

A Special Thank You 

to the cast, crew, and 

parent volunteers 

who helped with the 

RRB’s production of 

The Nutcracker. Your 

dedication is greatly 

appreciated!! 

 

 

Rehearsal Photos by Kim Malone 
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